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Hi

[ would like to make a submission with regard to the new proposed Salmonid bye law. In its present form it
i1$ a serious danger to ali Trout fishing.

I. The waters should be Solely not Primarily managed (number four on the proposed by law)
2. Should be a five year plan (number six on the proposed by law)
3 Number 7 on the proposed by law should be removed.

Yours Sincerely

LN



